
      We are so glad you are here today!   
  

 Sunday School  10:00 a.m. 
 Morning Service  11:00 a.m. 
 Evening Service   6:00 p.m. 
  

 We hope you will experience the love of God in our service. 
  Please sign the “Ministry of Friendship” book  with your   
name and address, so we have record of your attendance. 

Evening  Service  

at 6:00 p.m. 

TUESDAY:  Espwa Boutique Party, 7 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY: AWANA, 6:30 - 8:15 p.m. 
 Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:15 p.m. 
 Bible Study & Prayer, 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

FRIDAY:  Rising Up Homeschool Co-Op, 10 a.m. - noon 

 

Morning Worship 

Announcements / Prayer / Offering 

Worship in Song:  Behold Our God  

 It is Well with My Soul 

 All to Jesus I Surrender   

 Just As I Am 

Message:  Promises Kept - Hebrews 10:23  
 

December 7 – Christmas Party, 5:45-10 p.m. 

December 21 – Movie Night 

                    The Hand2Hand coordinators evaluated  
                       the pantry and giving during our last  
                       meeting.  It was decided that churches  
                       will continue with the food items  
                       they've had but will also add canned 
chicken to everyone all the time.  FBC is asked to 
contribute snacks, Pop-Tarts, and canned chicken.   
We will continue to let all churches know when the 
pantry gets low on any food item.  Thank you so 
much for all your support and willingness to help!  

Breakfast items are needed right now—Pop-Tarts, 
oatmeal, granola bars, pancakes and syrup.   

Spaghettios and mac & cheese are also needed. 

Please stop by the table in front  
of the Missions Display  

by Sunday, December 2, to sign 
Christmas cards for our missionaries.  

If you can help decorate FBC for the  
Christmas season, please let  

Patsy Beecham know. (231-301-5138)   
It will need to be done this week! 

If you are on Facebook, be sure  

to “like” FBC’s page.  You can find it  

by searching First Baptist Fremont.  

MOPS would like to invite you to join them on  
Tuesday, November 27, at  7 p.m. to support  
the nonprofit Espwa Boutique in Rockford.  
They sell Haitian made goods and send the  

money back to Haiti. We'd love to have church  
ladies join MOPS in supporting this ministry.   

ITEMS ARE NEEDED FOR THE BUCK ROOM  

§ Legos Ë Water Bottles 

§ Jewelry Ë Sport Balls 

§ Hot Wheels Ë Beanie Babies 

§ Fishing Gear Ë All Size Candy 



PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 
E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  

or 924-3435 

FBC ELDERS 
John Beecham 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont   
 

FBC DEACONS 
Chris Anderson  
Steve Arcello 
David Crabb 

Dave Gardenour  
Jon Geeting  

John Guikema 
Steve Passage 

On-line Giving is Available Here at FBC.  
 

This Quick Response (QR) code  
 will connect you to our mobile e-giving page. 

Or, go to fbcfremont.com, and click on e-giving. 

PRAY For Our Law EnforcementPRAY For Our Law EnforcementPRAY For Our Law Enforcement   

Off icersOff icersOff icers   of the Week:of the Week:of the Week:   
 

Scott Dykman  

Daniel Geeting  

Jon Geeting  

Kevin Nummerdor  

Pauline Afman: Home  
Barb Breuker:  Transitional 

Brandon Corwin:  Home 
Mary Dean: Medical Care 

Irene Ekkel:  Home 
Shirley Eppink:  Trillium Springs 
Linda Guikema: Fountain View 

 Marion Hines:  Home 
 Audrey Kemmerling: Home  

 Al & Erma Murphy:  Home 
 Phyllis Norris:  Fountain View 
 Ruth Wingelaar:  Medical Care  

THIS WEEK: Team 5     NEXT WEEK: Team 1 

Usher Schedule  

 

TODAY:  
 AM: Brielle Gardenour, Veralyn Pedersen 
 PM: Roger and Geraldine Dykman 
 

NEXT WEEK:   
 AM: Juli Dykman, Shelley and Megan Walker 
 PM: Patsy Beeham and Wendy Witter 

BEA ABBOTT is still recovering from a broken pelvis and 
now has bursitis in her right hip. Please pray that the injec-
tion she received will help with the pain. 

PAULINE AFMAN was admitted to Spectrum Gerber Hospital last Tuesday  
with pneumonia.  

LEONA BENNETT (Sarah Boeremaôs sister) continues her recovery and is 
thankful to now be back at HOME!  Praise the Lord!! 

SHERWOOD BREUKER is scheduled for back surgery on December 11. 

PAM DYKMAN (Joyôs daughter-in-law) has chemo on Wednesdaysðplease 
pray that she can tolerate it well.  

EMERSON ECKERT is experiencing several health issues. 

JOANNE GRASLEY continues her recovery after rotator cuff surgery. 

MYLAH HARP (16 months old) stopped breathing during a nap.  Tests show 
significant brain damage and if she survives, she will need round the clock 
care.  The family is clinging to the faithfulness of God during this difficult 
time.  Mylah's grandparents are college friends of Tim and Barb Crabb. Her 
parents are Nick and Brittany Harp. 

TIM AND MAETTA HENRY are serving in Thailand for the month of November. 

STAN GRISWOLD is home and was in church last Sunday!  Continue to pray 
for physical strength for both Stan and Rose.  

DAWN MAREK is doing well after her recent throat surgery. 

DEAN MOON is recovering at home and was in church last Sunday! 

UNSPOKEN REQUESTS 

THOSE WITH ON-GOING PRAYER NEEDS: 

STEVE ARCELLO:  PTL - He has gone back to work!! 

BRANDON CORWIN:  On-going health issues. 

ARDEL & IDA FOX (Fay Eckert's parents):  Both facing health issues 

DAVE GLOCK (Barb Crabb's dad):  Cirrhosis of the liver 

DONNA OõCONNELL:  Home recovering 

DAWN PELL:  Lavon Halversonôs daughter is facing 6 months of chemo. Address: 

4803 W. 112th Street, Grant, MI  49327 

JOHN RYNBERG: PRAISEðMRI showed no growth of a tumor.  He is still on 

Chemo and on a trial drug/Placebo and wearing arrays for 4 more months. 

GERALD SLOVINSKI (Peteôs Dad): In failing healthðplease continue to also pray 

for the family.  

 
Dr. Steve Witter  
Senior Pastor  

drsteve@fbcfremont.com  
231-335-3054  

 

Pastor Steve Summerfield  
Visitation Pastor  

pastorsteve@fbcfremont.com  
231-944-3589  

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 · Fremont, MI  
Phone: (231) 924-3110 

E-Mail: fbcoffice@fbcfremont.com 
  Web Site: fbcfremont.com 

First Baptist ChurchFirst Baptist ChurchFirst Baptist Church   
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Nursery Schedule  

Building Fund Total  

$17,396  


